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Closures on Bronxdale Avenue between 
Poplar Street and Sackett Avenue 
Ongoing work on the Penn Station Access project will require a one-lane 
closure, sidewalk closure, and parking removal on Bronxdale Avenue 
between Poplar Street and Sackett Avenue.

Beginning Tuesday, October 25th for approximately two weeks:
One travel lane and the parking lane on northbound Bronxdale Avenue will be closed. One travel lane will 
remain open. Additionally, the northbound sidewalk will be closed. Pedestrians will be routed to a protected 
temporary sidewalk. Access to businesses along Bronxdale Avenue will be maintained.

Penn Station Access is a critical transportation equity project which will improve 
reliability, reduce travel time, and expand mass transit options throughout the region. 
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Closures on Bronxdale Avenue between 
Poplar Street and Sackett Avenue 
Ongoing work on the Penn Station Access project will require a one-lane 
closure, sidewalk closure, and parking removal on Bronxdale Avenue 
between Poplar Street and Sackett Avenue.

Beginning Wednesday, November 9th for approximately 2 weeks:
One travel lane and the parking lane on southbound Bronxdale Avenue will be closed. One travel lane will 
remain open. Additionally, the southbound sidewalk will be closed. Pedestrians will be routed to a protected 
temporary sidewalk. Access to businesses on Bronxdale Avenue will be maintained.

Penn Station Access is a critical transportation equity project which will improve 
reliability, reduce travel time, and expand mass transit options throughout the region. 
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